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 WILSON

ROACH BAIT STATIONS

KILLS COCKROACHES AS LONG AS BAIT IS AVAILABLE.
CLEAN  EFFECTIVE  APPEALING BAIT

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 25724 P.C.P. ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
PROPOXUR    2%

NET CONTENTS 12 X 2g = 24 GRAMS

Spectrum Brands IP Inc. 
P.O. BOX 1148,

WOODSTOCK, ONTARIO
N4S 8P6

INSECTICIDE

DIRECTIONS FOR USE OF BAIT TRAYS

Do not remove from box until ready to use.  Prior to use,
remove all sources of food such as crumbs, sugar, syrup and
grease spots.  Snap trays out of plastic frame.  Remove facing
from adhesive pad on the underside of each bait tray and affix
each tray to a dry surface. For maximum effectiveness, be sure
to use all 12 trays at once. Use 12 trays to treat
approximately 20 sq. metres. (215 sq. ft.) Place where roaches
have been seen: as under sinks, refrigerators, cabinets,
pipes, baseboards and in pantries (NON-FOOD). Place majority
of trays in kitchen (NON-FOOD areas only), bathroom and
pantries (NON-FOOD). Never place in wide open areas, always
where roaches travel, as along edges where walls meet ceiling
and floors especially near warm, damp areas and cracks and

Sure-Gro IP Inc.
P.O. Box 21001
Brantford ON
N3R 7W9
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crevices. Roaches will feed and generally die in their hiding
places.  After using for 7-10 days the roach population will
decrease. Replace trays when necessary (e.g. every 2-3 months)
with fresh trays for continued effective control.  Place bait
trays in areas not accessible to children and discard used
trays in garbage.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN AND PETS. Place bait trays in
areas not accessible to children and pets. Do not remove bait
from trays. May be harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contamination
with food, feed dishes and food preparation surfaces.  Do not
place in food cupboards or over food preparation areas.

FIRST AID:

If contents swallowed, administer water freely (2 glasses) and
induce vomiting by touching back of throat with finger.  Do
not induce vomiting or give anything by mouth to an
unconscious person, immediately get medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Contains propoxur, a carbamate cholinesterase inhibitor. 
Antidote is atropine sulfate.  For additional product
information or in case of emergency, spills or fire, call toll
free:
1-800-268-2806.

DISPOSAL: Wrap trays and put in garbage cans.  Do not
contaminate water with improper disposal.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.  For
additional product information or in case of emergency, spills
or fire, call toll-free 1-800-268-2806.
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READ THE LABEL AND DIRECTIONS ON BOX BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 25724 P.C.P. ACT

DOMESTIC
GUARANTEE:
PROPOXUR 2%

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Place bait trays in areas not accessible to children or pets.
Discard used trays by wrapping in garbage.

FIRST AID:
If contents swallowed, induce vomiting.

Get medical attention immediately.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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